
 

May Newsletter 

RRCA Dance Academy 
Education - Experience - Excitement - Excellence. 

 

Thank You to the Parents who baked cookies and those who worked concessions at the Wizard 
of Oz  performances. The cookie sale brought in $1,172!  The Academy fundraising committee 

will be selling flowers for our upcoming recital presentation of Dance Monopoly – the Monroe 
Edition. Please support our efforts by purchasing a bouquet for your talented child!   

Melissa Moore, RRDA Director 
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Reminders and Notes 
 

 Recital is HERE!  

Saturday, May 7
th- 

Recital Photo Day 

Friday, May 20
th
 at 4:30- Mandatory 

         Dress Rehearsal 

Saturday, May 21
st
 at 6:00- Performance 

Sunday, May 22
nd

 at 3:00- Performance 
 

 Recital Volunteers are still needed to work 

different areas of the show. You can sign up in our 

studio lobbies and indicate which day and the kind 

of job you prefer. Adult supervision is needed in 

the balcony and dressing rooms for quick changes. 

As our young students are new to the recital 

environment, a few parents from our Age 4 – 6 

classes are especially helpful in the balcony. 

 

 Look for our exciting summer dance schedule 
which includes a ballet extension course, a 

summer dance camp, a guest workshop, and a 

choreographic workshop. Sign up now – the 

enrollment forms are available in the lobby. 

Students participating in the Youth Jazz I, II, and 

III classes have the additional opportunity to make 

a costume and participate in the Fair Parade! 

 

 Summer performance opportunities are 

available for all our students. We will be 

performing at the Fireman’s Festival, the Lutheran 

Home, and Monroe County Fair. The majority of 

the class needs to sign up in order for the routine 

to be maintained as it was taught. Rehearsals will 

be posted soon. 

 

 If you have not paid your remaining tuition and 

costume balances, please do so immediately.  

 

 

  

Classes on the Stage  

 

To better prepare our students, the following 

classes will be held on the stage over the next 

three weeks: 

 

Melissa’s classes: May 2
nd

, 12
th
, 17

th
, 18

th
  

Gail’s classes: May 3
rd

 and 4th 

Lei’s classes: May 5
th
 

Ashley’s classes: May 9
th
 

Phyllis’s classes: May 10
th
 and 11

th
 

Heather’s classes: May 17
th
  

 

Recital tickets are on sale NOW!  Tickets are 

for reserved seating only. Ticket price is $10.  

You can order by phone or online at 

www.riverraisincentre.org. The balcony is 

reserved for Dance Academy students who 

will be assigned a seat and kept under full-

time adult supervision. 
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